
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Summit Owners, 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our annual Owner’s Reception for the evening of September 21, 2024 at 

Hammerhead Freds. This fun event will be from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm providing a wonderful opportunity 

to enjoy delectable food, refreshing drinks and get a chance to meet other owners. 

 

The scheduled evening will feature a selection of delights such as: 

• Chicken Wings 

• Coconut Shrimp with dipping sauce 

• Hawaiian Chicken Skewers 

• Rockefeller Dip and chips 

• French Dip Sliders 

• Variety of non-alcohol drinks  

 

To ensure a seamless experience, it is important for you to RSVP to the Summit Owners Association via 

email office@summit-resorts.com no later than Friday, August 30, 2024.  Be sure to include your condo 

number and how many will be attending prior to the deadline.  

 

We will issue armbands and bar tickets for the event.  The armbands and bar tickets will be available for 

pick up from The Summit Owners Association office on Friday, September 20th from 8:00 am until 4:00 

pm and on Saturday, 21st they will be available for pick up at The Summit Front Desk from 9:00 am until 

event time of 6:00 pm.  

 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in reaching out to the Summit Owners Association 

either by email office@summit-resorts.com or phone 850.235.8799. 

 

We look forward to seeing you here! 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

mailto:office@summit-resorts.com
mailto:office@summit-resorts.com

